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MEMORANDUM 

05-263 

TO: Jean Fraser, City of Portland Planner 

FROM: Dan Goyette, PE – Development Review Coordinator, Woodard & Curran, Inc. 
 
DATE: January 17, 2006 

RE: The Earl 
  

Woodard & Curran has reviewed the Minor Site Plan submission for the proposed project at 341 
Cumberland Avenue, the Earl.  The project involves the construction of 7 one unit apartments in an 
existing first floor space.   

Documents Reviewed 

• City of Portland Development Review Application for The Earl, dated December 2, 2005. 

Comments 

At this time we have no comments with regards to this project.   
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